Bulk Unlimited Corp

199 Lee Ave. Suite 464, Brooklyn, NY 11211

Tel: 718-797-0303 Fax 718-797-0278 Email: bulkunlimited @gmail.com

Subject: Reqguest to change in Identification.

Date: 2015/06/25

Dear Regulatory Authority,

This Change of Identification request applies for a new FCC ID: ZAE67-0555 as
established in 47CFR2.933(b) for a currently approved device. This application by
BULK UNLIMITED CORP will establish a new FCC ID: 2AE67-0535 under BULK
UNLIMITED CORP grant code for purpose of marketing .The original grant to
ACCTRON COMPANY LIMITED will remain in effect.

Per 2.933(b)

4,

5.

1. The original identification is 2AAJZ-AC00020
2
3. The equipment is electrically identical, Only the model name, trade name, and FCC

The Original grant date is 2014-05-13

ID number are different.
The original test results are applicable and representative of this changed device
Exterior photograghs are include in this application

The following files are electronically submit as attachments:

Cover letter
External photos
FCC ID Label format and location

Sincerely,

Print name: ISAMAR MARGARETEN
Title: CEO



